
 

Report Construction of 6 washrooms for SAYA SCHOOL MAIRA AKKU 

October 17, 2019 

During a visit to the SAYA SCHOOL MAIRA AKKU in March 2019, we found that the 

school urgently needed 6 additional washrooms. The number of students was grown from 

initially 32 to more than 700. There was an urgent need for action. For the construction 

measure 2,000, - Euro were needed.                                                                                   

Thanks to a generous donation from Lions Club Angeln e.V. (GERMANY), we were able to 

immediately commission the construction of the toilets. 

     

  From the idea and handover of the first payment in March to completion in October2019 

    

THANKS - SCHUKRIA 

Fördergesellschaft Lions Club Angeln e.V. 


